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WASP AND HORNET KILLER

KNOCKS DOWN INSECTS ON CONTACT
EFFECTIVE RANGE 3 METERS (10 FEET)

DIELECTRIC FORMULA

GUARANTEE
RESMETHRIN........................0.25% w/w

CIS/TRANS ISOMERS RATION CAUTION EXPLOSIVE MAX. 30% (+_) CIS AND
MIN. 70% (+_) TRANS.

REGISTRATION NO. 21504 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

CRC PART#14001

CAUTION
CONTAINER MAY EXPLODE IF HEATED.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.

COMMERCIAL 397 g

CARLIN PRODUCTS CO.
Division of CRC Canchem Industries Limited,

Mississauga, Ontario, Canada

CRC WASP AND HORNET KILLER

KILLS WASPS, HORNETS AND YELLOW JACKETS.  INSTANT KNOCK-DOWN ON
CONTACT.  DIELECTRIC FORMULA - NO BREAKDOWN TO 26,500 VOLTS
DENSE, ACCURATE SPRAY TO 3 METRES

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Remove protective tab.  Aim spray opening
away from person.  Pull trigger to spray.  For household and
industrial use, indoor and around premises.

INDOORS:  TO KILL WASPS, HORNETS, YELLOW JACKETS, BEES: 
Application should be made late in the evening when insects are
at rest.  Spray liberally into hiding and breeding places,
particularly under rafters, contacting as many insects as
possible.  Saturate areas in and around nest openings.  Repeat as



necessary.

OUTDOORS:  Apply as a contact spray.  Spray directly on insects. 
Aim spray opening away from person.  Avoid spraying plants or
turf except to spray infested areas.

TO KILL WASPS, HORNETS, YELLOW JACKETS, BEES:  Same as directed
for indoor use.  Aim spray at nest openings in trees, bushes,
under eaves, chimneys, cracks and crevices to saturate in and
around the next openings.  Contact as many insects as possible. 
Repeat as necessary.

CAUTION:  DO NOT USE PLASTIC STYROFOAM OR AUTOPAINT.

DISPOSAL:  DO NOT REUSE EMPTY CONTAINER.  WRAP CONTAINER AND PUT
IN TRASH COLLECTION.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS:  Harmful if swallowed or absorbed through
skin.  Avoid breathing vapors of spray mist.  Avoid contact with
skin or eyes.  In case of contact immediately flush eyes or skin
with plenty of water.  Obtain medical attention if irritation
persists.  If swallowed, call a physician or poison control
center immediately.

Do not apply directly to food.  In commercial food handling
facilities, cover or remove any food or food processing equipment
during application.  Do not apply while food processing is
underway.  After spraying in food processing plants, wash all
equipment, benches, shelving etc.  where exposed food will be
handled.  In the home:  All food processing surfaces and utensils
should be covered during treatment or thoroughly washed before
use.  Remove birds, pets and cover fish aquariums before
spraying.

CAUTION:  CONTENTS UNDER PRESSURE.  DO NOT PLACE IN HOT WATER OR
NEAR RADIATORS, STOVES OR OTHER SOURCES OF HEAT.  DO NOT PUNCTURE
OR INCINERATE CONTAINER OR STORE AT TEMPERATURES OVER 50'C.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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